
 

 

RECORD OF DECISION 
NOW AVAILABLE FOR 

INSTALLATION RESTORATION SITE 32 
Former Naval Air Station Alameda,  

Alameda Point, California 

 

The Department of the Navy and the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, in coordination with 
the California Department of Toxic Substances Control, and San Francisco Bay Regional Water 
Quality Control Board announced the final remedy for Installation Restoration (IR) Site 32 on 
September 1, 2023. The remedy is presented in the Final Record of Decision (ROD) and 
requires remedial action including scanning and removing radiological objects that exceed 
project thresholds, installation of a 3-foot soil cover across the site, wetland mitigation and 
institutional controls restricting intrusive activities and the use of groundwater at the site. Future 
land use will also be restricted to recreational use only. 

The IR Site 32 Final ROD is available on the Navy’s Base Realignment and Closure (BRAC) 
Program Management Office website at https://www.bracpmo.navy.mil/BRAC-
Bases/California/Former-Naval-Air-Station-Alameda/  

The Final ROD is available for public review at three locations: 

Alameda Public Library 
1550 Oak Street 
Alameda, CA 94501 
(510) 747-7777 

Alameda Point, 
Room 420 
950 West Mall Sq. 
Building 1 
Alameda, CA 94501 

Naval Facilities Engineering Command SW 
Attn: Ms. Diane Silva, Admin Records 
2965 Mole Rd, Bldg 3519 
San Diego, CA 92136 
(619) 556-1280 | Diane.Silva@navy.mil 
www.bracpmo.navy.mil  

For more information concerning the environmental restoration at Alameda Point, contact:  
Dave Darrow, BRAC Environmental Coordinator, Program Management Office West, 33000 
Nixie Way, Bldg 50, San Diego, CA 92147, david.c.darrow.civ@us.navy.mil, (619) 524-4569 
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